Dear Parents of Yellow Door,

This week the children learned about the United States of America and a special holiday called "Fourth of July". During the week the children enjoyed making projects. We even got to enjoy our music class by listening, singing, and engaging in playing the instruments.

While the children are engaging and playing, the children are developing and growing every day. During this week, in Citcle Time the children learned songs such as Good Morning, Star Spangled Banner, The Wheels on the Bus, the Number Rock, Blow the Baloon, etc. During the center time the children had the chance to visit different areas of play such as art,blocks, housekeeping ,library,science, and discovery. For art, the children decorated a star using Do-a-Do markers. The children ripped up tissue paper and glued it onto construction paper. The children rolled and flattened blue and red Play-Doh.

On the playground we practiced using our gross motor skills such as jumping in place, hopping in place, riding the tricycles, and running around the playground. For story time, the children read "Pete the Cat, I Love My White Shoes, Pete the Cat, Old MacDonald Had a Farm, Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See?, And The Very Hungry Caterpillar ".

Have a great weekend!!!

- Mrs. Yanet, Mrs. Yeysleydy & Ms. Lauren